
Minutes of Basin Villages Forum General Meeting Monday 21st September 2020. St 
Georges Basin Community Centre, Meriton Street, St Georges Basin. Commenced 

7.30 pm 
 
 
Welcome: Clr John Levett 
 
Apologies: Ron Tomlin, Deb Shapiro 
 
Present: 17 
 
Minutes of July 2020 Minutes read out 
by Chair. 
Moved Narrell. 2nd Philip Blackman. 
• Note: no August meeting was held; 
hall required at short notice to be a 
COVID testing facility. 
 

Financial Report: 
• Cheque ac $160.22 
• Term Dep $3,357.50 

Total $3,517.72 
Moved Narrell. 2nd Maureen. 
 
Correspondence: list read by Chair.  
 
General business. 
 
Bherwerre Wetland, Larmer Avenue. 
Chris Grounds gave summary of the 
history of this project. Sustainable 
Tourism Infrastructure Projects has 
allocated $950K towards the wetland 
project. Descriptions of other projects 
with funding allocation, is on Basin 
Villages Forum’s website. 
 
Shoalhaven City Council advised that 
instead of constructing a picnic shelter 
at John Williams Boat Ramp, it would be 
constructed at Paul Bland Reserve. 
Paul Bland Preserve is known to be 
very flood prone, so it is hoped that 
Council takes this into consideration 
when the location of the shelter is 
decided, and consults local people who 
can advise the extent of past flood 
waters. 
 

Village Green in Island Point Road; 
shown on some maps as ‘car park’. Clr  
Levett to follow this up. 
 
Erowal bay Shop DA. SCC advised the 
applicant that October 2nd is cutoff for 
new design to be submitted. 
 
Philip Blackman gave a report on the 
Community Strategic Plan. 
 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING, OCTOBER MEETING. 
 
Meeting closed 9.00 pm.  


